## MARC Term 3

## Newsletter 2025







Term 3 was a term of excitement and celebration, as students studied and judged the CBCA book awards. Week 5 saw a focus on Book Week 'Book an Adventure' books, activities and dress up days.











The second part of the term saw students creating tooth fairy villages, making puppet plays in our theatres, participating in our book tasting restaurant, designing adventure-based sunglasses and in week 8, students suddenly started to talk like a pirate!



Schools also completed pictures for the outside of the new van. Watch this space!

Numerous new books have been purchased and already borrowed out.
What a busy 9 weeks!

Get ready for Term 4 where we will be exploring all things FROGS!

